
NORTHSHORE CHRISTIAN ACADEMY 

CARPOOL 2025-2026 
 

If your child(ren) is being carpooled from school by another NCA parent or another adult, complete this form and 
return it to the school office by THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 11, 2025. Carpools will begin on Monday, September 15th. If 
forms are turned in after this date the carpool will begin the following Monday. (You do not need to complete this 
form if you are NOT part of a regular carpool).     

ONE FORM PER FAMILY IS REQUIRED. 
  

Names of students in carpool Grade Teacher  
   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

 
CARPOOL DRIVERS: (clearly print first and last name)  
All Carpool drivers will be added to students approved pick-up list. 
 

Names I give my permission for my children to   
participate in this carpool. 

 
____________________________ 

Parent’s Name – Please Print 
 

____________________________ 
Parent’s Signature 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Remember: Students will go to the dismissal location of the youngest student. Middle school students will not be 
brought to elementary student locations.  
 
For Carpools that include Elementary students and Middle School students: If the youngest student in your 
carpool is in 3rd-5th grade, the 3rd-5th grade student will remain at the dismissal location during Middle School dismissal and 
the students can be picked up at one time. However, if the youngest student is in K-2nd, you will need to pick up the K-5th 
students during their dismissal time and return to the 6th-8th dismissal location for the older students during their dismissal 
time.  
 


